
    
 
 
 
 
Dear Senator    

As the UIGHUR ACT comes back to the Senate after amendments in the 
House, we ask you to support its passage with the strongest possible 
language that is ​acceptable to both the House and Senate before the end 
of this year. ​Please ask Senator McConnell to pass the UIGHUR ACT 2019. 

 We appreciate the work that you have put into furthering Human Rights 
issues in different parts of the world and in the United States. We believe that, 
as Americans, we have a moral obligation to influence and encourage other 
countries using all means that are available to us. A peaceful world should be 
the concern of us all. 

The Uighur minority community has been subjected to unthinkable human 
rights abuses, including forced labor and arbitrary detention into what can 
only be described as concentration camps. The recent passage by the House 
of the Uighur bill is very welcome. We urge quick action by Leader McConnell, 
Chairman Crapo, and Chairman Risch, who have the support of Senators 
Rubio and Menendez and Senators Cornyn and Warner.  

The Uighur and other persecuted minorities cannot wait any longer, and 
need action from us in the free world to force the Chinese to stop this 
persecution. 

Sincerely, 

 
Hena Zuberi 
Director 
Justice For All DC 
Save Uighur Campaign 
hena@justiceforall.org 
626-354-2367 
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